
From: Vadim BAD  

Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 2:44 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Fwd: 38 and 43-storey towers at Yonge and 16th 

  

Hello,  

 I live just north of Yonge and 16th and think this area is already too dense for the current 
infrastructure. 43 stories is such an overkill, do we want downtown level density with much 
fewer transit options? 

 I'm not opposing condos, but 35+ storeys is way too high. Keep it at 15 storeys. 

 Concerned and would like to voice my disapproval. 


